
 
 
SUNNIVA INC. UNAWARE OF ANY MATERIAL CHANGE IN THE COMPANY’S OPERATIONS  
 
VANCOUVER, BC - January 24, 2018 - At the request of IIROC, Sunniva Inc. (“Sunniva” or the “Company”) wishes 
to confirm that the Company’s management is unaware of any material change in the Company’s operations that 
would account for the recent increase in market activity. 
  
Sunniva, through its subsidiaries, is a vertically integrated medical cannabis company operating in the two largest 
markets – California and Canada. Sunniva is committed to becoming one of the lowest cost producers delivering 
safe, high-quality products and services at scale free of pesticides and/or other contaminants. Sunniva 
management and board of directors have a proven track record for creating significant shareholder value both in 
the healthcare and biotech space. 
  
Neither Canadian Securities Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of 
the Canadian Securities Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
  
This news release may contain assumptions, estimates, and other forward-looking statements regarding future 
events. Such forward-looking statements involve inherent risks and uncertainties and are subject to factors, many 
of which are beyond the Company's control that may cause actual results or performance to differ materially from 
those currently anticipated in such statements.  
 
For more information please visit: www.sunniva.com 
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